
ROOM 3 
LEARNING 
LOWDOWN

10th October 2025



THIS WEEK’S LEARNING NEWS
 
In Maths, we have been learning how to show 2 digit 
numbers as tens and ones. We have also been practising 
counting forwards and backwards to 20. 

In Literacy, we have continued using Talk Croc to show good 
listening and talking skills. We have completed Read to Write 
tasks based on our reading books. 

We completed a sorting activity to decide what could and 
couldn’t be recycled as part of our topic, and discussed what 
makes us happy and sad during HWB. 

Bankhead will SOAR!



ASK US ABOUT..
● Counting backwards from 20. 
● Upper and lower case letters. 
● What can and can’t be recycled.
● Our hedgehog art- they are all 

finished! 

WHAT WAS CHALLENGING

SUCCESS - OPPORTUNITY - ACTIVE - RESPECT

● Sorting what could and couldn’t be 
recycled. It was tricky to tell what 
materials things were made out of. 

● Remembering the number before, 
when counting backwards. 



NEXT STEPS/TARGETS
To find out more about what happens to items that are recycled and 
what is done with the things that can’t be recycled. 

To continue to develop our spelling skills through practise of our words 
in class. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION
Homework is always due in on a Thursday.
Our PE days are Mondays and Wednesdays. 



IMPORTANT DATES
Tuesday 7th October - Friends of Bankhead

Friday 10th October - School closes 3pm

Monday 13th October - Friday 17th October - OCTOBER WEEK

Monday 20th October - School opens 9am

Thursday 30th October - 6-7pm P1-3 Halloween Disco

                                             7.15-8.30 P4-7 Halloween Disco
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